
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Storm Water Services / Architectural / Engineering Services

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Design Manual Update

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services (CMSWS) is soliciting Statements of Qualifications
(SOQ) from qualified engineering companies (Company or Proposer) to provide Professional
Engineering Services to both review existing portions of, as well as update, the existing Charlotte-
Mecklenburg Storm Water Design Manual (Project).   The intent of the manual review and revision
is to not duplicate the old manual based on an Engineering Handbook perspective, but the context
should be more of a supporting guide for following CMSWS local engineering specific details,
practices and implementation of drainage design.  

Details
Posting Number 2024-Q3(Jul-Sep)-CSWS-15040
Anticipated Posting Date 2024-07-29
Commodity Code(s): 92500, engin

Requirements Last Updated: 03/13/25

Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance coverage
types:

  Automobile-For automobile operations liability

  Errors & Omissions / Professional Liability-For negligence or failure to perform in a

professional capacity

  General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises,

completed work, personal & advertising injury

  Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers



Subcontracting Opportunities

Subcontracting Opportunities

engineering services for professional services

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

  $50,000 - 99,999

Utilization

The City anticipates setting goals for the following types of subcontractor utilization:

  SBE-Small Business Enterprise

  MBE-Minority Business Enterprise

  WBE-Women Owned Business Enterprise

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Through Project Completion

For Questions, Contact:
Katherine Osborne
City Contact

katherine.osborne@charlottenc.gov

mailto:katherine.osborne@charlottenc.gov

